

Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk
#theforestway

11th January 2024

Dear Parents,

## **Open Classrooms - Spring Term**

Following on from the success of the Open Classrooms last term, staff and pupils from Nursery to Year 6 would, once again, like to invite you into their classrooms to show you their work and displays.

The format of our Open Classrooms is an informal, pupil-led event that is aimed to allow our Foresters to take greater ownership over their learning and their environment in showing you their hard work, successes and achievements. Whilst staff will be present in the classroom, we very much want our pupils to act as 'host' when their loved ones come along to visit.

In order to make the visits smoother for parents, especially those with more than one child, we have decided, once again, to run our Open Classrooms on one afternoon. This will hopefully give parents the chance to make one visit and visit all siblings' classrooms. Should you have sibling clashes, the half hour window should allow you time to visit both classrooms.

Our Open Classrooms will take place on Thursday 22nd February 2024.

- Lower School (Nursery- Year 2) from 2:45 p.m.
- Upper School (Years 3-6) from 3:15p.m.

We hope you enjoy visiting!

Yours sincerely,

Graeme Booth Headmaster







